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Countdown to Liberty Township’s Centennial in 2026! 

Share your stories and pictures from long ago as we are 
collecting items to showcase at our Centennial from 1926! 

If you would like to join our Centennial Committee to plan 
a spectacular event, please contact Mayor Inscho at 
j.inscho@libertytownship.org 

Residential Clean Up 
 

The Liberty Township Spring Residential Clean-up  

is scheduled 5 May through 10 May 2025 

Each voucher permits (1) one car, pick-up or small trailer size  

load to dump at the Warren County Landfill 

                           Landfill hours are Monday to Friday from  

                         7:00am to 2:30pm  

                               and Saturday, 7:00am to 11:00am.  

                              The Landfill is closed on Sunday 

Vouchers will be available starting 21 April,  

with proof of residency, at the Municipal Building during regular business hours. 

 

       EXTENDED PICK UP HOURS: 

WEDNESDAY APRIL 30 

UNTIL 8:00 PM  

 

Each voucher must contain the raised seal of the municipality  

to be accepted by the Landfill  



April 26  10:00 am - 12:00 pm, Seed packet giveaway (while supplies last) at John R. Fisher Pavilion at 
  Mountain Lake Beach 
April 30  8:00 am - 8:00 pm, Clean up voucher extended hours 
May 5 - 10  Spring Clean up week at PCFA 
May 18  8:00 am - 12:00 pm, Household Hazardous Waste day at PCFA 
June 7   8:00 am - 11:00 am, Paper shredding event at County Administrative Building 
June 10  6:00 am - 8:00 pm, Primary Election Day - come out and vote! 
Jun 30 - Aug 1 Summer Recreation Camp 
July & Aug  Mountain Lake Beach scheduled to open 
August 16  Community day at Mountain Lake Fire House with fireworks at dusk over Mountain Lake;  
  rain date August 17 
Oct 13 - 18  Fall Clean up week at PCFA 
November 1  10:00  am - 11:30 am, Free rabies clinic at DPW garage 
November 4  6:00 am - 8:00 pm, General Election Day - come out and vote! 
January  2026 Dog license renewal due by January 31, 2026 
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STORMWATER MANAGEMENT IN LIBERTY  TOWNSHIP 

Stormwater is from rainfall or snowmelt that washes pollutants into our storm drains and directly into our rivers, 
streams and lakes. 

We ask residents to reduce runoff from your property and reduce pollution in runoff.  Liberty 
Township has three non-point source pollution control ordinances to help protect our water: 

  - Prohibit the feeding of waterfowl (No. 02-07) 

  - Limit the application of phosphorus fertilizer near water (No. 02-06) 

  - Regulate the disposal of pet waste (No. 02-08) 
 

Liberty Township is proud of our natural beauty and healthy environment. Every person who lives 

here has a hand in keeping it clean. How we use our land and what we put in our drains eventually 

runs off or seeps into our water. The above ordinances help to protect our surface and drinking waters. 
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CALLING ALL SENIORS! 

If you are a senior citizen and would like to participate in activities/trips in the community, 
please email Marie Szlachitianshyn at rubequilting@yahoo.com with your interest. 

CURRENT & RECYCLING EVENTS 

DPW INFORMATION   
The Township has received inquires of falling dead or dying trees.  The Township is not responsible for, and will not 
assert responsibility for, conditions occurring on private property.  Thus if a tree is located on private property, it  is 
the responsibility of the homeowner to maintain and care for said tree.  The Township DPW cannot access your prop-
erty to cut dead trees or fallen trees.  It is the responsibility of the landowner to make sure that any unsafe trees are cut 
down and/or removed from the property.  This is also true for trees located within a municipal right of way.  A right of 
way is placed on all properties along the Township roads if the Township needs to potentially widen a road, install 
drainage, etc.  The right of way allows the Township to utilize a section of the property for these necessary repairs but 
in no way imposes an affirmative obligation on the Township to maintain the right of way.  The Township is not respon-
sible for tree maintenance, tree trimming, etc. of trees and vegetation occurring within the right of way. 


